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Dear Class of 1985: 

 

1.  I hope everyone is having a delightful 2017. 

 

2.  If you haven't donated to Wabash, please consider doing so.  Alumni can make gifts in three ways: 

a. Online at www.wabash.edu/egift  

b. By phone at 877-743-4545 

c. By mail to: 

Wabash College 

Annual Giving 

PO Box 352 

Crawfordsville, IN 47933 

 

3.  More Wabash news is available at www.wabash.edu or Facebook 

 

https://www.facebook.com/groups/206066189687/  

 

4.  Please feel free to share news of your life with me or Mike Gilvary (milgils@sbcglobal.net).   

 

5.  Class of 1985 updates: 

From Todd Roland, MD: 

 
"Hey guys 

 

I am sharing a professional update. Please feel free to include in whatever Wabash communication that is relevant. Hope you 

are both doing well. 

 

-- 

I recently created my own business, www.healthinnovationassociates.com, to relaunch my health care consulting career. I am 

excited to focus on health technology solutions with other collaborative consultants, IT vendors, and progressive employers. I 

have more than 20 years of medical informatics experience, working as a chief medical information officer, founder of health 

information exchange, and most recently as senior VP & CIO for a health care system. 

 

Health care spending continues to create incredible pressure on families and our economy. I look forward to developing cost-

effective solutions that always put patient care at the center. 

 

--- 

My LinkedIN profile is up to date. 

 

Todd 

--- 

Todd Rowland MD 

Physician Executive, Consultant 

todd@toddrowland.com 

https://www.wabash.edu/ecommerce/
https://www.facebook.com/groups/206066189687/
https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=http-3A__www.healthinnovationassociates.com&d=DwMFaQ&c=NjMSpGk2_ZA7ZXEWULsqPkmhl_68_j_HpnUZ-YvUJ78&r=mJhmdjqiJFePrck5XiZ2WA&m=QH1pVCsIpzyMZvQqiLny6yCimxA_bRjvQAY0kplpqoc&s=VTx8tPAmvTeC-qwqif_wdOe0HG3b97o8g9h6j6U0oP0&e=
mailto:todd@toddrowland.com


(843) 284-3196 
https://www.linkedin.com/in/toddrowlandmd/ " 

 

From Michelle Ward, Wabash: 

 

"Clark ’85 promoted at Fed. Reserve Bank of Cleveland 

Dr. Todd E. Clark ’85 was promoted to senior vice president and research 

economist at the Federal Reserve Bank of Cleveland, effective July 1. He will 

continue to oversee the macroeconomic policy section within the Bank’s 

Research Department. 

Todd joined the Federal Reserve Bank of Cleveland in 2010 as a vice president 

and research economist. Prior to joining the Cleveland Fed, Clark was a vice 

president and head of the macroeconomics group at the Federal Reserve Bank of 

Kansas City. He is currently a co-editor of the Journal of Business and Economic 

Statistics. 

An economics and mathematics major, after Wabash, Todd earned an MA and a PhD in economics from 

the University of Michigan." 

Ryan Lane ’85 and Mark Brosmer ’85 are collaborators in an artwalk exhibit this month at the Gloria 

Delson Contemporary Arts gallery in Los Angeles. Their work is in the Paintings/Mixed Media 

category. Ryan and Mark were Art majors at Wabash. Mark is an award-winning Los Angeles artist. 

Ryan is a painter who has expanded his art to fine furniture builder. See www.gdcagallery.com for 

information about the “Chroma” exhibit, from June 1-30. 

6. News from related classes: 

Steve Hoffman ’85, Director of Alumni and Parent Relations, has 189 new alumni to track, but one 

should be easier than the others because he is Steve’s son Corey! 

Greg Zorich ’85 and Mike Gilvary ’85 each have a son joining the Class of 2021. 

As Mike pointed out in a Class Agent Letter in 2010, for some members of the class, “future Wabash 

men are something that can be found lying around the house.” So who is the future Wabash Man in your 

house? Let the Admission's Office know at:  https://www.wabash.edu/alumni/student/refer 

 

7.  Have a great summer! 

 

Kyle Carr, 1985    Mike Gilvary, 1985 

231.935.6129 office    414-779-1547 cell 

231.271.2758 home    milgils@sbcglobal.net 

kcarr1@mhc.net 
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